
 
 

 

18 September 2023 

CHANGE OF REGISTRY ADDRESS NOTIFICATION 

Market Announcements Office 
Australian Securities Exchange 
20 Bridge St 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
Dear sir/madam 

Change of registry address notification 

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.15.1, and with immediate effect, the Perth office of 
Computershare Investor Services Pty Limited (which provides unit registry services to BWP Trust), 
has moved to:  
 
Level 17  
221 St Georges Terrace  
Perth WA 6000  
 
The registry’s telephone numbers and postal address remain unchanged. 
 
Lodgement of documentation by member organisations, securityholders and other parties must be 
made at the new address effective from today. 
 
This release has been authorised by the Company Secretary. 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
Karen Lange 
Company Secretary 
BWP Management Limited 
Responsible Entity for BWP Trust 
 


